
Housekeeping – 10/2007

The change to WordPress has gone well. There’s a lot to learn, though.

We’re committed to making this blog the most technically advanced one in magic.
That we can control and will accomplish. You, on the other hand, will have to
determine whether it is a place you want to visit frequently – hopefully daily.

We’re adding features like the ability to subscribe by email, email posts to a
friend and easily print well formatted output.

Additionally content is coming.

Some things we’ve tried have already been pulled.

If you see a feature you like – or don’t like – let us know. We can only succeed if
you like what we do.

 

Take care……… 
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